
 
 
 

This week the 50-year strategic and planning leadership 
committee met and continued our preliminary work setting 
the two-year timeline and action plan. We have divided up 
the committee further into subcommittees to effectively 

work on various subtopics.  
The committee will be looking for additional parishioners to 

volunteer on these subcommittees.  
The committee's next step is to familiarize ourselves with all 

the historical work done by many past committees so we fully 
understand the historical research conducted on the three 

proposed options. 
 

 


